
South Bucks District Council is currently undertaking a Community Governance 
Review for the following parishes:

•	 Denham
•	 Farnham Royal
•	 Stoke Poges

This is in response to requests received by the Council to review the electoral 
arrangements for those parish areas. 

The review will focus on:

•	 Council size – the number of Councillors to be elected to the Council
•	 Warding arrangements – the number, size and naming of electoral wards

Have your say:

The Council is carrying out a consultation and invites comments from local 
residents and stakeholders to help inform the review. 

Further information is available via: www.southbucks.gov.uk/cgr2018.

Please submit any comments by Friday 12 October 2018 to:

Democratic & Electoral Services Manager
South Bucks District Council
Capswood
Oxford Road
Denham
UB9 4LH

elections@southbucks.gov.uk
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